12/11/2012
To Whom It May‘ Concern,

This letter is written to express my deepest gratitude and utmost respect for Joseph Waldbaum. Mr.
Waldbaum displays the highest proficiency and knowledge in his line of work. He is prompt, courteous,
caring and direct. In times when one needs guidance in a situation that may have a serious
consequence, his professional standard is unequivocally supreme.

Sincerely,

a

508-904-4674




